
	
	

	

	
	
	
Happy	New	Year!	
	
Happy	New	Year!		The	committee	would	like	to	thank	every	one	of	our	
volunteers,	supporters,	passengers	and	friends	for	your	support	over	the	past	
year.		We	couldn't	do	it	without	you!	
	
	
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	Friday,	January	13th			
	
Our	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	the	
month	at	The	Brydone.	Anyone	is	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!	
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Working	on	the	Railway	
	
• We	carried	491	passengers	during	December.	
	
• The	weedsprayer	was	returned	to	working	condition,	cleaned	and	adjusted.	
	
• Work	continues	on	TR	35’s	roof	and	Alliance	Lorneville’s	DSC.	
	
	 


